Valley County Waterways Advisory Committee

Meeting Minutes: May 4,2021

Present: Douglas Roe, Chairman, Jally Zeydel, Harvey Iverson, Ryan Grinde,
Commissioner Dave Bingaman, Matt Linde (Ponderosa Park)and Visitor Aaron Cook.

Minutes of previous meeting, April 6,2021. Harvey moved to approve Minutes, Jally
seconded. Motion was approved.

Douglas introduced Ryan Grinde as the new member of the Waterways Committee.

A short discussion followed about the responsibilities of the Waterways Committee. Aaron
Cook who attended, showed an interest in applying to the commissioners for the open
position on the Waterways Committee, after hearing our discussion.

Dave Bingaman. Housing options are still being looked into for a ap propriate solution.

A committee was established for the overview of the Waterways Management Resources
plan being developed by Logan Simpson Group, which will meet regularly, and a website
will be setup to identify progress here. Request that one of our members join this
committee.

Matt Linde reported that improvements to Ponderosa State Park will be finalized this
month. It looks like a major improvementto the facilities. The new dock will also be
installed this month. Theroad to theramp is still partially covered with snow, and will be
plowed to provide access to the ramp for the final updates.

Next meeting: June 1,2021

Respectfully submitted by,

Jally Zeydel



